
 

 

 

 

MINUTES 

BEEVILLE INDEPENDENT SCHOOL DISTRICT 

MARCH 10, 2011 

 

 

A public hearing of the Beeville Independent School District was conducted by Superintendent 

Dr. Sue Thomas in the AC Jones High School Lecture Hall at 6:30 pm.  Board members 

present were Nick Cardenas, John Fish, Velma Elizalde, Viola Salazar, and Matt Huie.  Others 

present were Deputy Superintendent, Erasmo Rodriguez; Executive Director for Finance, 

Linda O’Connell;   members of the staff, faculty, and guests. 

 

Dr. Thomas reviewed a PowerPoint presentation on School Finance/State Funding Issues to 

thoroughly explain how the current budget shortfalls occurred.  Dr. Thomas then took 

questions and suggestions from the audience. 

 

There being no further business to discuss, the hearing adjourned at 8:14 pm. 
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SECRETARY                                                                        PRESIDENT 

 

 

 


